
 
 

 

Announcement of Mahidol University  
The Closure of Mahidol Salaya Campus 

and the Use of Online System for Academic Activities and Meetings  
 

Reference is made to the Announcement of Nakhon Pathom Province on the Closure of 

Venues and Organizations to Prevent and Control the Coronavirus (COVID-19) Outbreak dated 

the 23rd December 2020,  including both public and private higher education institutions, 

Mahidol University would like to announce the followings: 

1) All faculties/colleges/institutes in Salaya campus are to be closed. Faculty and staff 
members are advised to work from home, except the units responsible for delivering 
services to the public such as hospitals, dental units or security/safety units. Heads 
of faculties/ colleges/ institutes are authorized to advise their staff on the detailed 
measures regarding the service delivery. Vice Presidents responsible for divisions in 
the Office of the President are to supervise and monitor workloads as seen 
appropriate in order to ensure the efficiency and the continuity of the workplace. 
 

2) All teaching and learning, final examinations, other academic activities, university or 
faculty meetings are to be convened using the online system.  

 

This announcement enters into effect from this date on until the 3rd January 2021. 
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             Announced on 23st December 2020 

 

                                                            (Prof. Banchong Mahaisavariya, M.D.) 

           President, Mahidol University 

                                                   


